
CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH
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(561)845-4180

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT

RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
FAX (561) 842-5105

To: TERRENCE BAILEY, PUBLIC WORKS ACTING DIRECTOR

From: RICKEY LITTLE, INTERIM PROCUREMENT DIRECTOR^RL

Date: January 10, 2018

Subject: RECOMMENDATION: RFQ 259-10 Design Services for City Of Riviera Beach PublicWorks Complex
and Additional Related Professional Services

Procurement Department has reviewed the resolution, professional service agreement and

executed contract for Song & Associates, Inc. and recommend that the Acting Director of Public

Works issue a work order for Song & Associates for redesign of the Public Woks Complex to
bring the previous plans up to code standards.

Procurement Department contacted the three (3) Architects firms that are on contract with City
for review of Songs drawings to see if they complete the projects.

The three (3) Architects on contract had concerns of copyrights and recreating the drawings is
cost prohibitive and will extend the design time significantly.

Additional quotes were obtained from the three (3) Architects firms on contract with the City.
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TERRENCE BAILEY, PUBLIC WORKS ACTING DIRECTOR
Purchasing File


